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Our second 5th and 6th grade  
reading challenge of  the  

year is underway! 
 

The dates: 
January 3 - March 10, 2023.  

The challenge:  
Read four grade-level books of different genres from  

the grammar school library collection. 

The prize:  
An extra recess 

 

Find all the details and print your reading  
log on the WCA library website.  Contact Mrs.  
Wanchick with any questions.  
 
The Kindergarten through 4th graders are also 
working on an in-school library challenge.  
 
K-1 challenge: Library scavenger hunt conduct-
ed during library class 

Grades 2-4 challenge: What are the names of 
Jupiter’s four largest moons? Give your answer 
and the WCA library book where you found the 
answer. 

Winners to be drawn in assembly on March 6th! 
Winners will receive a book and a free  
Mitchell’s scoop. 

Birthday book club 
You can partner with us by becoming a part of the 

WCA Birthday Book Club. The Birthday Book Club 

provides a way for parents, grandparents, or friends 

to donate a book to the WCA grammar school library 
in honor of a special child in their life. 

If you are interested in donating a book to the library 

collection, please visit the link below. This will take 

you to WCA library’s Amazon wish list, where you 

will find numerous selections that we believe will be 

valuable additions to the library collection. 
 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/ 

wishlist/ls/32712ZQE9FGJ?ref_=wl_share  

Did you know? 

You can now access the WCA library  
catalog from anywhere.  

 

Simply go to  
https://www.westsideacademy.org/library/ 

 

Username: westside 
Password: christian 

Mark Your Calendars! 
 

WCA’s first book fair is coming  
March 17-24th.  

 

This will be both an in-person and 
online book fair where you can find lots 

of  affordable, Christ-honoring book  
options for building your home library. 

Be on the lookout for more details! 


